
AV/PQS WORKSHOP 

The Northern Division will be hosting an AV/PQS Workshop 
on Saturday April 8, 2017 at the St. Augustine Airport 

Conference Center. The class will start promptly at 0900 and 
should be completed at the latest by 1730. 

Dress is casual. All participants must provide their own food 
and beverages. 

Persons interested in participating in the Workshop need to 
contact Neil Rattrie @ ns-rattrie@att.net. Directions will be 
sent to each individual as the class is not at the Airport. The 
Conference center is located on Casa Cola Ave. south of the 
Airport. The class is limited to 20 participants. 

A CD disk will be provided which contains numerous items 
that will be discussed during the class which addresses 
discrepancies in more detail, scenarios and the proper use of 
the ANSC forms for reporting individual hours, reporting 
verifications/discrepancies to the local Aids to Navigation 
office and Bridges to the Bridge Administration Office. 
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